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NEWQUAY HARBOUR 
HARBOUR MASTER’S NOTICE 
Notice No. 5 of 2025 
 

Notification of event: Cornish Pilot Gig Rowing Junior County 
Championships on the 20th July 2025 
Time of event: 0700-1800 
Car park closure: All day 
Slipway closure: 0700-1800 
 
The annual Junior Newquay County Gig Championships will take place in 
Newquay Harbour on Sunday 20th July 2025. The event is hosted by 
Newquay Rowing Club, in conjunction with the CPGA (Cornish Pilot Gig 
Association). 
 
The harbour car park will be closed for the event. 
 
The Slipway will be closed for the launching of recreational boats & jet skis 
throughout the event. 
 
Please check for signage, and advice from the Harbour Office. 
 
 
 
 
 
Date 15/07/2025 

Chris Jones | Newquay Harbour Master  
Cornwall Council | Maritime Section 
chris.jones@cornwall.gov.uk  | newquayharbour@cornwall.gov.uk 
Tel: 01637 872809 | Mobile: 07511 045769 
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